
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF COUNCIL MEMBER ATTENDANCE 
 
 Notice is hereby given that members of the City Council may 
be present for the ribbon cutting for Wendy’s located at 759 W 
Johnson Street on June 17, 2025 at 9:00am. 
 
Although this may constitute a meeting of the City Council 
pursuant to State ex rel. Badke v. Greendale Village Bd., 173  
Wis. 2nd 553, members of the Council will not take any action at 
this event.  
 
 Dated this 10th day of June, 2025 
 
        Maggie Hefter 
        City Clerk  
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